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Greater Miami Expressway Agency to Host Regular Meeting on August 9, 2023 

 
MIAMI, Fla. – The Greater Miami Expressway Authority (GMX) Board Meeting will begin 
at 9 a.m. on Wednesday, August 9, 2023, in person at the FDOT District Six Training 
Room, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172, and virtually, via Teams. 
 
To attend virtually, please click on the following link: https://tinyurl.com/mryr24j6, 

Meeting ID: 250 126 149 70 Passcode: pqGbMd. Attendees may also call in to +1 850-

739-5589,,958376419#, Passcode: 958 376 419#  

Section 286.0105, Florida Statues states that if a person decides to appeal any decision 
made by a board, agency, or commission with respect to any matter considered at a 
meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such 
purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record includes testimony and 
evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
Any written public comments that are to be submitted to the Board shall be sent to Torey 
Alston, Interim GMX Executive Director, by emailing 
executivedirector@greatermiamiexpresswayagency.com. All written public comments 
must be received within 24 hours before the start of the meeting to be included as part of 
the record.  
 
All comments will be shared with Board Members but only comments related to Board 
items being voted upon will be included in the record. Please indicate the agenda item 
number related to your comments in your email subject heading.  
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a 
disability as defined by the ADA needs special accommodations to participate in this 
proceeding, then no later than two (2) business days prior to the proceeding, he or she 
should contact Torey Alston.  Persons who require translation services, which are 
provided at no cost, should contact Torey Alston at least two (2) business days prior to 
the event.  

GMX is committed to improving mobility in Miami-Dade County and Monroe County 
along with providing a stable system for our residents. We are also working to provide 
financial sustainability for the agency and being effective stewards of public dollars 
during this transition period. 
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